
FILE 

Hunter, Donielle 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Colleen Vallo <vallocolleen@yahoo.com> 
Thursday, February 19,2015 9:22 PM 
Puco Docketing 
OPPOSITION COMMENT UNDER CASE # 14-1297-EL-SSO 

I support closing Davis-Besse. Please don't make us continue to pay billions to rescue a dangerous operation. I 
am against keeping it open. 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Vallo 
AEP customer in Tiffin, Ohio 
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